
 

 

 
Dear Teachers, Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
We want to learn more about technology access and use for learning in our district. 
  
The goal is to gather data on technology access, skills, and your school’s technology environment 
and understand the connection between technology use and student achievement. We will not 
collect email addresses. Responses cannot be changed after being submitted. The survey should 
take you less than 5 minutes to complete. 
 
Our data collection window runs from April 22nd to April 26th. Links are designed for 
administrators, teachers, students, and parents and guardians. 
 
Your questionnaire links are listed below: 
Walton-Verona Administrators, Click here for survey 
Walton-Verona Teachers, Click here for survey 
Walton-Verona Students, Click here for survey 
Walton-Verona Parents & Guardians, Click here for survey 
 
Your participation and support are essential to us and will make the difference between a 
complete understanding of our school’s technology use versus a limited one. Please let us know if 
you have any questions. 
 

 

https://forms.gle/Z9HW97mepktf7oZi9
https://forms.gle/qEvf2yP9F2fq7ZQx5
https://forms.gle/tiUQ2aD7GrjQ2CK79
https://forms.gle/52cbSP94xTBXvXhcA

